PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES
APRIL 12, 1999

President Eline called the hearing to order at 7:00 PM with the following
Councilors present: Mrs. Gustafson, Mr. Woodward, Mr. Wiley, Mr. Kreisher, Mr.
Andrews, Mr. Murphy and Mayor Troxell. Staff included Manager Sterner, Code
Enforcement Officer Weikert, Robert Reilly of the Evening Sun and Josh Dooley of the
Gettysburg Times. No citizens attended the meeting.

Mr. Weikert gave a brief presentation on the proposed Subdivision and Land
Development Ordinance.

Mr. Woodward is concerned about the location of dumpsters in apartment
developments. The ordinance states 3 of 4 sides to be screened by walls or evergreen
landscaping from view of existing dwellings.

Mr. Weikert noted the ordinance should read 3 or 4 sides to be screened. The
correction will be made to the original.

Mr. Weikert noted that the application fee for subdivision and land development
review and approval is $100.

With no further business, President Eline closed the hearing at 7:15 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Tope 2. 57l

Sara L. Stull
Borough Secretary



